
From: TOM M ANDERSON
To: Lori Barlow
Subject: Painted Hills development
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 5:44:58 AM

Please halt the painted hills development until infrastructure has been addressed.
With the single lane roads, larger schools and timed stop lights have created grid lock
in the city now. New schools have just been built, what is the plan for new schools
and traffic flow? 

Best regards, Tom Anderson

E 34th 
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